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ISSUE: FAMILIES, CHILDREN, YOUTH 

On Sunday, April 3rd, I had the opportunity to attend One Step Closer's Bowl-a-thon at

Clover Lanes. Families took part in the event which raised money for the organization, which

is dedicated for providing needy youth in the Rochester City Schools with a new pair of

shoes for the new school year so they may start the year with pride. For more information,

visit http://www.onestepcloser.org/.

Senator Robach is pictured here with board members Mildred Jordan-Reynolds and Cindy

Becker.
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